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Dear friends of Kultur verbindet e.V., 

our  association  has  received  one  of  the  Bonn  Climate  Awards  2024!  Among  many
applications, we have been awarded a prize this year along with 5 other organizations. Our
project  "I  shape  my  own  future"  with  its  low-threshold  and  open  workshops,  holiday
projects and events on weekends convinced the jury. We are very proud that our project,
which started actively just over 18 months ago, has developed so well. 

You can view more photos and reports on the award ceremony and the award-winning
projects via the following links:
 
Pressemeldung 
GA-Artikel 
WDR Lokalzeit 
Tagesschau.de 
 

After the award ceremony 
Naziha Hasan, Arzu Cetinkaya, Maja Voss, Frauke Rheingans

Foto: privat 
 

https://www.tagesschau.de/inland/regional/nordrheinwestfalen/wdr-leihbar-bekommt-klimapreis-der-stadt-bonn-100.html
https://www.ardmediathek.de/video/lokalzeit-aus-bonn/lokalzeit-aus-bonn-oder-06-03-2024/wdr-bonn/Y3JpZDovL3dkci5kZS9CZWl0cmFnLXNvcGhvcmEtYTAyNmZhYzAtNzNmNy00M2Q5LWE5YWUtZjRjMjNiYjI3ZjY0
https://ga.de/bonn/stadt-bonn/klimaschutz-in-bonn-initiativen-denken-mit_aid-108428205
https://www.bonn.de/pressemitteilungen/maerz-2024/leihbar-gewinnt-zweite-auflage-des-bonner-klima-preises.php


Information for our members

The General Assembly for the 2023 financial year will take place on May 6, 2024. The
exact location and time will be announced. At the general meeting, the new election of the
board of directors is on the agenda. We look forward to welcoming many of the now more
than 50 members to the meeting. 

We are always happy to welcome new members, perhaps also from your family and circle
of  friends.  If  you  would  like  to  become  a  member,  you  can  fill  out  the  membership
application form in the attachment and send it back to the association. And if you have any
ideas on how we can acquire more members: We are happy about every tip! 

From the projects

In the first week of the Easter holidays (Monday, 25.03. - Thursday, 28.03.), children aged
8 - 10 years can take part in the theatre workshop "Theatre: Acting - Discovering new skills
- Having Fun". The workshop will take place from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the rooms of the
Dransdorf District Association (Stadtteilverein Dransdorf), Lenaustraße 14. The workshop
will be led by a theatre teacher from the Junges Theater.

The children can gain their first experience in theatre, they learn how to use voice, facial
expressions and movement. The focus is on having fun, acting and working together in a
group. 

Registrations are now open. Either by e-mail to info@kulturverbindet-bonn.de
or Tel./WhatsApp to 0163 63 98 552. Further information is attached to this newsletter.

Tips for reading and leisure 

The exhibition "Counter Thoughts. Counter Images" by artist Cheryl McIntosh explores the
traces  of  colonialism  in  Bonn.  With  her  works,  Cheryl  McIntosh  makes  a  powerful
statement  against  colonialism,  racism,  oppression  and  for  resistance  against  colonial
structures. Mixed-media collages, large-scale installations as well as various textiles and
materials enable a diverse approach to Bonn's past and present. 

Interested parties can visit the exhibition from March 1st to 28th 2024 at the Ernst-Moritz-
Arndt-Haus, Adenauerallee 79. Admission is free. 

As part of the International Weeks against Racism, the Office for Integration and Diversity
in cooperation with the Bonn Adult Education Centre will be showing the exhibition "What
You Don't See" at the Haus der Bildung as from March 13th.

The exhibition makes everyday racism visible by depicting situations in which children,
teenagers and adults have personally experienced racism, whether on the street, on buses
and trains, at school, at work, in shops or elsewhere. The exhibition is intended to provide
food for thought to act and speak differently. At the same time, the aim is to send a signal
that people who experience racism are not alone. 

mailto:info@kulturverbindet-bonn.de


The  Deutsche  Kinderhilfswerk  is  launching  a  media  quiz  on  its  children's  website
especially for children with little knowledge of German. The target group of the four-month
project of the Deutsche Kinderhilfswerk are children and young people from 8 to 16 years
of age with a migrant background and from refugee families. The online quiz, which has
been specially developed for children and young people with little knowledge of German, is
ideally suited to promote technical  and media literacy in a targeted manner due to its
simple language.

Dates

Wednesday 20.03.2024, 10 Uhr: "Kistenfest" at the Astrid-Lindgren-Schule. 

25.03. - 28.03.2024: Theatre holiday project for children aged 8 - 10 years (see appendix
for information).

23.03. - 07.04.2024: Easter holidays NRW.
The first day of school after the holidays is Monday, 08.04.2024.
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